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A Visit from the Minster for Education 
Last Friday the Minister for Education, John Gardner visited our school to officially 
open our new STEM learning facilities.  
 
Along with the Minister were: 

Dana Wortley, our local Member of  
Parliament 
Paul Newman, our Education Director 
Members of our Governing Council 
Jacobus Pienaar, the Architect 
Tony Foster, from the Department for  
Education Capital Works. 

 
Our guests toured our new spaces and 
chatted with students about their learn-
ing. Students hosted a short  assembly, 
where The Minister spoke about how 
impressed he was with our school facili-
ties and the conduct of our students. 
 
NAMING COMPETITION 
We would like a new name for our Sci-
ence, Technology, Engineering and 
Maths learning space. We invite families 
to enter the competition by nominating 
a name for our space. All entries will be 
considered. 
 
There will be a prize for the winning 
family so put your thinking caps on!  

From Ms Keddie… 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

 
 
 

November 6th 
Children’s University  

Graduation  
 
 

November 15th 
Sports Day 

 
 

November 16th 
School Closure Day 

 
 

November 19th 
Pupil Free Day 

 
 

November 29th 
Governing Council Meeting 

@9:00am in Staff Room 
 

November 30th 
Science Fair 

 
 

December 5th 
Celebration Night 

 
 

December 7th 
Year 7 Graduation 

 

 

CONTACT 
 

Hampstead Primary School 

Muller Rd, Greenacres SA 5086 

Ph: (08) 8261 2248 

Fax: (08) 82661643 

E: dl.0689.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

www.hampsteadps.sa.edu.au 

Power fu l ,  Se l f -d i rected Learners         



 
 

 
 

 

 
Our school has its own Skoolbag App to help us communicate more effectively with 
our Parent community. All school notices  will be uploaded to the app. 
 
iPhone users can install it by searching for our school name "Hampstead 
Primary School" in the Apple App Store.  
 
Android users can install the app by going to the 
Play store and searching for Hampstead Primary School. 

AROUND  OUR SCHOOL     
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Receive the  
Newsletter via email 

 

Does the newsletter get lost, dirty or misplaced? 

To ensure you receive the newsletter  

every fortnight please email the school at: 

 

dl.0689.info@schools.sa.edu.au  

 

with your email address and it will be 

emailed to you. 

2019 Materials & Services Charges  

The standard sum for the Materials and Services Charge for 2019 is 
$241.00  
 
A copy of the school’s watermarked M&S Charge notice is below. Parents/
Caregivers are invited to attend the School Governing Council meeting on 
November 29th to discuss all aspects of the charge. The meeting will be 
held at 9:00am in the staff room. 

Tuesday 23/10  till  Monday 29/10 

Visit with class teacher  
or after school Monday 29/10 

Library 

mailto:dl.0689.info@schools.sa.edu.au
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We have had a very exciting start to the term. Last term we worked on an inquiry pro-

ject around re-designing our nature play area. It started as an individual inquiry project 

and we then merged all of our ideas together to come up with one final design. We 

were busy finishing this off during week 1 this term. 

This inquiry project involved a lot of math including measurement, money and data 

collection. We worked hard and put  together our final design. We loved it so much 

that we decided to enter it into the PMA (Primary Mathematics Association) Powerful 

Learners: Mathematics & Numeracy Challenge. This is a state wide challenge with lots 

of schools entering…….and we won STATE WINNER for our year level. We were so excit-

ed and it was great to have recognition for our math learning journey. We have been 

invited to accept our award from the Minister of Education at a special ceremony in 

November.  



 
 

 

 PARENT INFORMATION  

 

KIDS TAEKWONDO  
Resilience, Confidence, Discipline, Respect. 

  
 

 
TERM 4 enrolments open now 

        Children can start at the age of 5 

        Experienced, qualified, DCSI approved  
Instructors 

        Olympic Sport Taekwondo 
  

Enquiries Ph: 0412 909 500  or 0412 965 905 
Email: info@worldtaekwondo.com.au 

mailto:info@worldtaekwondo.com.au

